
Special Opportunity from the ABFM! 

The ABFM has just announced that it is offering the PRIME Registry FREE to the first 2,000 board-certified 

family physicians who sign up! One major advantage of this offer is that you can also report for MIPS for free 

through PRIME—though physicians must sign up before July 31, 2017 to be ready to report for the 2017 

MIPS performance period (the ABFM will continue to enroll Diplomates for free until the 2,000 slots are 

exhausted).  

PRIME can help you use the data from your EHR to view any performance gaps, reduce reporting burden, and 

identify gaps in care at the individual patient level. PRIME is currently supporting hundreds of family 

physicians in reporting data for several federal practice transformation demonstrations including TCPI and 

CPC Plus, in addition to MIPS as part of the Medicare Quality Payment Program.   

Email prime@theabfm.org for more information. 
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